Beware

HERE in Melbourne, the Singapore-based
Fragrance Group is aiming to build an un-
welcome tower after having another, taller
tower rejected. Media reports the group
was looking to sell on its Australian inter-
ests, but is delaying until a better return is
realisable. Hobart, beware. Fragrance has
nil interest in the long-term wellbeing of
your heritage-era, low-rise city in its natu-
ral amphitheatre. Do not let local leaders
with an equally short-term, money-
making outlook tweak your laws to enable
Fragrance s crude plan to go ahead. -
Robyn Walton
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